Switzer, Joan

From: Lynn Bergmann *redacted

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 9:16 AM

To: cityclerk

Subject: Fwd: Moccasin Flats Fire Tues 16th April. 11am

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Subject: Moccasin Flats Fire Tues 16th April. 11am

Dear Mayor and City Council Members.
Once again another Fire sends plumes of smoke into Millar Addition neighborhood.

| am frustrated beyond words. | have already sent a letter voicing my concerns. These
occurrences are destroying our beautiful neighborhood, once a very desirable place to
live. | will be once again attending the Council meeting and look forward to having a
chance to speak at future Townhall meeting

Yours sincerely,
Lynn S Bergmann

Sent from my iPhone





